Kindergarten News

The LC Football team came to our room to read with us on
September 23rd. We made them posters (Go Grizzilies) to hang
in their locker room. Also, we did a cheer to get them fired up
for the football game. The students had a great time listening to
the big kids read!

We were busy in the month of September. The class earned
their first caught doing good celebration! We finished our first
chapter in Math. Now, we should be able to recognize, write,
and count 0-5. In Reading the class has been working hard on
letter recognition, sounds, and writing. The letters we have
already covered are Mm, Nn, and Ff. This week we will be
focusing on Vv and Pp. Our apple theme activities have covered
a lot of different subjects like Math, Reading, Science, Writing,
Social Studies, and Art. Last week we watched the video of
Johnny Appleseed and had applesauce for our snack time to
finish the unit.

The October topics will be fire safety, pumpkins, fall changes,
skeletons - Health, and Red Ribbon activities for drug
awareness. In Math we are learning about comparing numbers
(greater than, less than, and equal to) in chapter two. Also, we
will continue to work on reading, counting, and writing to 20.
For Reading, letters and sounds will still be a priority along with
literature and grammar. Sight words will be a main focus
starting this month too. We will be introduced to developmental
writing to express ideas at our grade level.

No snacks are needed at this time. [ will let you know when we
are getting low. Thanks for all the donated items so far.



A note will come out later about our basket for the November
Chili Supper. The PreK and Kindergarten classes will do a
“Family Fun Night” theme basket this year.

The children are excited about our Harvest Fest that is coming
up on October 21, We will have activities at our school in the
afternoon for the K-2 classes.

I am looking forward to talking with parents, tomorrow evening
on our first Parent/Teacher Conference night. We will have our
second time on Tuesday, October 11* to finish out the meetings.
There were copies of the master schedule sent home last
Thursday, so you could check your date and time. [ appreciate
you taking an interest in what we are doing in the classroom. It
is truly amazing in what we are accomplishing.

The Halloween party is being planned for Monday, October 31+
at 2:30 p.m. Kelsey Bamberry is the room mother this year. She
will be organizing and calling parents that signed up for this
party to send or drop off items at the school. The class will have
a fun time to celebrate the fall season with their teacher and
classmates. *There will be one parade this year. It is going to be
starting at the school at 2:00 p.m. and heading downtown for
family and community members to watch. The children will
bring a costume with them to school to change into or to put
over their clothes. The staff may help them if needed. They will
need good walking shoes for being outside. Please remember no
play weapons at school as part of their costume.

Have a wonderful week!!!



